
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 20, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Jackson Early Childhood Center 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $1,700 from the Jackson Center PTA to the Jackson Early Childhood 
Center. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of $1,700 will be shared between all classrooms at Jackson, to purchase 
educational materials for students.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


